
  
From: Heys, John (FPP)  
Sent: 23 May 2016 12:21 

To: levyconsultation 

Subject: C8317! 

 
Hi 
 
Please note as my income happens to be modest approx. €22k per year and I happen to be paying 
five other regulatory fee’s and an accountant I honestly feel €685 per year is excessive and should be 
reduced, please note and respond if you wish!  
 
Regards 

John G Heys 
John G Heys 
Financial Planning Partner 
16 St Mary’s Terrace 
Belturbet 
Cavan 
 
M                             / E                            / W www.irishlife.ie 

John G Heys is regulated by the Central Bank of Ireland. John G Heys is tied to Irish Life Assurance plc 
for life and pensions business. Irish Life Assurance plc is regulated by the Central Bank of Ireland.   

 
 

This email (including any attachments) is confidential, privileged and may be used only by 

the person to whom it is addressed. If you are not the addressee (or a servant or agent obliged 

to deliver it to the addressee) then you may not read, disseminate, print, copy, store or 

otherwise use it. 

If you have received it in error, please notify Irish Life by replying to the address from which 

it was sent and delete it from your system.  

This email and its attachments may have been altered without the author's knowledge or 

consent. 

Any views expressed are personal to the author, except where specifically stated to be the 

views of Irish Life. Irish Life accepts no liability of any kind either for any errors arising as a 

result of electronic transmission or for any loss or damage which may be sustained by any 

person as a result of this email and/or its attachments being communicated to any person 

other than the intended recipient.  

 

Irish Life Assurance p.l.c. Registered in Ireland: No. 152576. Registered Office: Irish Life 

Centre, Lower Abbey Street, Dublin 1.  

Irish Life Financial Services Limited. Registered in Ireland: No. 489221. Registered Office: 

Irish Life Centre, Lower Abbey Street, Dublin 1.  

Irish Life Assurance plc is regulated by the Central Bank of Ireland. 

Irish Life Financial Services Limited is regulated by the Central Bank of Ireland. 
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